
 
 
 
 
        July 21, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Distinguished Members of the Judiciary Committee:  
 
I am writing to ask you to pass LCO #3576 and permit voters to vote by absentee ballot 
during the entire pandemic. Voters should be able to exercise their right to vote—but to 
do so as safely as possible!  These unusual times call for taking this step. 
 

Kind regards, 

Joan Button Thakor 

 


